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Request for Statement of Interest (SOI)
“ON CALL” MATERIAL TESTING SERVICES
The Kane County Division of Transportation is in need of professional services from a qualified engineering firm to provide “ON CALL” MATERIAL TESTING SERVICES.  These services are required for our 2010 CONSTRUCTION Year.
The attached Preliminary Scope of Services provides in detail anticipated items that are necessary as part of the “ON CALL” MATERIAL TESTING SERVICES.
At this time the County anticipates starting this work around April 2010 with a completion by December 2010.
The Statement of Interest shall be submitted VIA EMAIL no later than 2:00 P.M. on         February 22, 2010 and should be addressed to DAVID BOESCH, CHIEF OF CONSTRUCTION.  David Boesch’s email address is:  boeschdavid@co.kane.il.us.
Statements of Interest received will be used by County engineering staff to develop a short-list of three (3) firms.  The three short listed firms will then be asked to submit a Request for Proposal (RFP) and interview on dates and times selected by the County.  
For more information regarding the SOI, such as content and format of these items, please reference our QBS document found at www.co.kane.il.us/dot/qbs/csp.pdf.  Also, the SOI shall be submitted in PDF format viewable with the latest version of Adobe reader.  Please set your email to confirm delivery and or reading of the submitted document. 
If you plan to enter into a joint venture with another firm for this project please note this on your Statement of Interest, including the name of the firm you are entering into a joint venture with for this project.

Short-listed firms will be posted on our website at www.co.kane.il.us/dot.  Click on the link labeled “Request for Consultant Services”, then click on the link labeled “Summary Table”.
A Statement of Interest (SOI) received after the above noted deadline will not be used as part of our consultant selection process.

